
 Dedicated Freight Corridor Corporation of India Limited 
 

Expression of Interest (EOI) 
 

Ministry of Railways, Government of India has planned to construct Dedicated Freight Corridor (DFC) covering about 3,287 
route kms on two corridors, Eastern Corridor from Ludhiana to Sonenagar / Dankuni (including Sonenagar to Dankuni, a section 
of 525 route kms) and Western Corridor from Jawaharlal Nehru Port, Mumbai to Tughlakabad / Dadri along with inter-linking of 
the two corridors at Khurja. The project entails construction of mostly double-track railway lines capable of handling 32.5 tonnes 
axle load and for running double-stack container trains, particularly so on the Western Corridor. Dedicated Freight Corridor 
Corporation of India Limited (DFCC) is a Government of India Enterprise setup for implementation of the DFC Project. 
 

DFCC invites Expression of Interest (EOI)  from Consultancy services related to Setting up of Multi-Commodity Multi 
modal Logistics Park along the Dedicated Freight Corridor encompassing identification of location of land, its adequacy 
for setting up such parks, assessment of traffic for the next 30 years-commodity-wise, layout design, the extent of railway and 
road infrastructure, type and number of handling equipment, requirement of covered warehousing, open storage, paved 
stacking areas, circulating area, truck park, different value added services to be provided inside the Logistics Park, 
development of suitable PPP model for financing and development, preparation of model financial and bid document, suggest 
suitable governance structure, regulatory mechanism, development of business plan and bankability report and assist the client 
in bidding, and finally leading up to identification of a preferred concessionaire and execution of concession agreement. 
 

The information about the project, scope  of  work and  the  format for submitting EOI will be provided in  the EOI document, 
which  can be  downloaded  from  the website : www.dfcc.in from 27/08/2008   onward. 
 

The EOI shall be received until 29/09/2008  in the office of Dedicated Freight Corridor Corporation of India Limited, 2nd Floor, 
Palika Bhawan, Sector XIII, R.K.Puram, New Delhi 110066. 
 

This invitation of EOI is not a part of the Bidding Process. 
 

DFCC intends to gather information about the technical and financial capabilities of interested consulting companies / joint 
ventures through this EOI before initiating the Bidding process. 
 

DFCC may organize an interaction meeting, at its own discretion, with selected companies/joint ventures submitting the 
Expression of Interest sometime in the month of  October/November 2008.  Details for the same shall be posted on the website 
of  DFCC. 
 

The contact details of the designated official are given below : 
General Manager (Business Development), Email: gm.bd@dfcc.in, Tel/FAX: 011-26111038, Website: www.dfcc.in 
 

                                                                           General Manager (Business Development)/DFCCIL 
 


